Board: Firefighters used
to watch X-rated movies
WINTER PARK — Winter Park

firefighters have watched X-rated
videotapes at the fire department

over the years, but the practice’

was infrequent and has been
stopped, an investigation by the
city’s Civil Service Board found
Tuesday.
" The investigation was prompted
by a February letter from a local
lawyer that said firefighters had
watched pornographic movies on
duty and that such a practice sub-
jected female employees to sexual
harassment. ' ‘
In a report to the board Tues-

day, Winter Park Public Safety Di-
rector Jim Younger said such vid-
eotapes were shown in the depart-
ment. He said the practice was
longstanding, but infrequent, wit
the most recent showing of an X-
rated movie between eight and 15
months ago.
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